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This term, our topic is:

“Who can help me?'.

We will be exploring the text “10 Things I Can Do To
Help My World”, along with other texts that support
this.

Our focus will be primarily teaching the children how
to look after themselves (self-care) and the
environment around them. This topic will underpin all
our learning this term.

Thank you for continuing to read at home with your
child. Remember, you can access Earwig where we
share once weekly an example of learning
your child has been doing in class that
week.

For our Year 2 children, there will be an
opportunity to go on Outdoor Education
after February half term. Our Year 1 children
will have the same opportunity next year.

We will all go on an educational visit in the Summer
Term.

This Term
Things to
note for
your class
A polite reminder that all
spare clothes need to be
named, as do snack / lunch
boxes and water bottles. We
do not have many spare
clothes in school, particularly
trousers and socks so a bag
of your own child’s names
spares is hugely helpful for us
to have.

As we are outside come rain
or shine, can we please ask
that your child has a named
pair of wellington boots and
preferably an all-in-one
rainsuit, if they haven't
already.

Thank you!

________________

In Butterflies class, we will be
outside in Rural Skills on
Tuesday's and in the Sensory
Garden on Thursday's.  
Please dress
appropriately. 
Swimming is on
Wednesday's.

In Cloud, Butterflies and Bees classes, we have
welcomed three new students who are enjoying their
new school and have settled well into Key Stage One. 


